
Supplier Registration 

  

The National Nuclear Regulator (NNR) will no longer be accepting applications to register on the NNR 

Supplier Database due to the implementation of the Government Central Supplier Database (CSD). 

The CSD is a single database to serve as the source of all supplier information for all spheres of 

government. The purpose of centralizing government’s supplier database is to reduce duplication of effort 

and cost for both supplier and government while enabling electronic procurement processes. 

The CSD website address is https://secure.csd.gov.za/ and is now available for suppliers to register their 

companies.  This is a completely paperless process and a valid email address, identity number, cell phone 

number and bank account details are mandatory in order to register on the CSD. 

National Treasury can be contacted for any assistance and/or for further clarity on the process at 

csd@treasury.gov.za or 012 406 9222. 
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